
  

 

A Personal Greeting  

from   

 Member of Provincial Parliament, Logan Kanapathi   

 

On behalf of the Legislature of Ontario, I would like to congratulate Eachtechnology 

Canada Co. Ltd & Canadian Chinese Premade Cuisine Industry Research & 

Development Center on the occasion of your “Chinese New Year with Hometown 

Flavor — Premade Cuisine Industry Development Forum”. 

The Lunar New Year is the most important social and economic holiday for billions 

of people around the world. The holiday is tied to the lunar-solar Chinese calendar 

and was originally observed as a time to honour household and heavenly deities and 

ancestors. 

Under our Premier Doug Ford, our government recognizes there is more to do to 

promote our province’s equity, diversity, and inclusivity. That is why I would like to 

thank the Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd & Canadian Chinese Premade Cuisine 

Industry Research & Development Center and all the individuals who took part in 

making this event a very successful and significant one. I look forward to closely 

watching the development of this wonderful organization and wish you all the best of 

luck for many more years to come. 

 

Kind regards,   

   

   
Logan Kanapathi, MPP    

Markham-Thornhill   

    


